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Subject: Nuclear Energy Sen' ices, Danbury Conr.ecticut

An inspection was conducted at Nuclear Energy Senices (NES) on July 24,1990, to resiew
thesencerns regarding unsafe practices that were outlined in your June 26,1990 letter. A
copy of the inspection repdrt is attached for your information.

_ -

The inspectors inteniewed licensee management and employees and toured the facility. No
unsafe conditions were found and no violations were observed. The inspectors determined
that the Radiation Safety Officer listed on the license still holds that position, that no
radioacthe r:a.' rials were being stored at the licensee's facility, and several NRC Form 3
forms were puted with a statement informing workers where the NRC license and
associated information could be found. The inspectors also determined that, to date, no
licensed activities have been conducted under this license. The inspectors noted that all
work conducted by NES invohing licensed radioactive materials, has been performed under
the authority of the NRC licenses issued to NES's customers.

Other allegations identified in your June 26,1990, letter pertaining to destruction of QA
Audits are currently being reviewed.

We appreciate your concerns and feel that we have taken the appropriate steps to
investigate them. Should ha ce additional questions, or if I can be of further assistance in this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Sin rely ,

/// '

' *1 /
John R. White, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
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June 3, 1991

Mr. Kenneth M. Carr
Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Carr:

I have recently received an extensive amount of
correspondence and documents from employees at the Millstone
nuclear facility (see enclosed), expressing concern about both
safety and labor issues at the facility. Issues which may affect
the safety of the citizens of Connecticut are of deep concern to
me.

I am requesting a cc=plete response to each of the points
raised and a full report on any investigations which may be
underway on safety and labor issues, including your timetable for
ccmpletion of any such investigations.

Thank you for your serious attention to this matter.

3ncerel[,,
/h v %,

, Joseph I. Lieberman
LJIL:vh
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